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Freedom of Information request reference number: 7809.1 
 
Date of response: 08/09/2022 
 
Request: 
 
Can you please provide any details which you hold on 1-5 Honduras street and their emergency fire 
strategy 
 
Response: 

 
We can confirm we don’t hold the ‘emergency fire strategy’ risk assessment for 1-5 Honduras Street. 
 
As the enforcing authority under the Regulatory Reform (Fire Safety) Order, 2005, (RRO) the Brigade 
does not provide, or carry out fire risk assessments (FRA) as this is the responsibility of the responsible 
persons (RP).  Whilst on some occasions the RP may provide documents to the Inspecting Officer (IO) 
we are under no obligation to retain them.   
 
We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information 
about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website: 
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/ 
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